Agenda Item 33 August Meeting Council Awards Scheme

The original intention was to use the 25-year anniversary celebrations for the Village
Hall to award certificates and trophies to deserving residents.

Cllr Seeley has met Village Hall members, and the intention is no longer to link the two
events.

Council therefore needs to decide whether the awards should be issued this year.

If that is the case, a decision should be made around budget for the trophies, the nature
of the trophies/certificates awarded and the event required to carry this out.

Proposal: To consider:

1) Date of and venue of award ceremony
2) Nature of awards and budget allocated.



